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GENERAL MEDICAL COUNCIL 

DR JANE BARTON 

STATEMENT 

Responding to the CHRE’s decision, Niall Dickson, Chief Executive of the General Medical 

Council said:- 

"This was a complicated and difficult case which has caused anguish and upset to a great many 

people. We understand and support the view of the CHRE that Dr Barton should have been 

erased from the medical register but also understand and accept the legal position in relation to an 

appeal." 
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